
 
 
Holiday Camps Update: Christmas Break 
 
We wanted to inform all our families that, due to the way the dates fall this 
year, we will not be running our usual holiday camps during the Christmas 
period. We understand this may be disappointing, and we appreciate your 
understanding. 
 
Our holiday camps have always been a wonderful opportunity for children 
to stay active, engaged, and have fun during their school breaks. However, 
as the holiday season approaches, we are taking this time to focus on 
providing our term-time services and preparing for the exciting things we 
have planned for 2025. 
 
We are thrilled to announce that our camps will be back in action during 
the February half-term, and we’ve got an extra special theme planned. Stay 
tuned for more details, as we’ll be oFering a range of exciting activities to 
keep your little ones entertained, active, and learning in a fun environment. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your children back soon and thank you for 
your continued support. If you have any questions or need further 
information, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful festive season! 
 
The School of Play Team 
 


